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This Bill makes no sense and will make an already difficult process for families, both 

financially and emotionally, that much harder.  As a probate attorney, while this may 

be a fee multiplier for me by blurring the lines of who is and is not an heir, opening up 

the possibility of litigation that may not otherwise have occurred, making probate 

cases even longer than they are now and dragging families through even more 

turmoil than the current system requires, it is not possible that this Bill will make the 

probate process easier on anyone who has to go through that process for their 

deceased family member.   

 

This Bill appears to make an already difficult process even more difficult.  Common 

sense says throw it out and never consider it as an option again. 

 

I oppose it. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Tony De Alicante  

Principal, De Alicante Law Group LLC 

Bend, Oregon 


